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Greetings to Everglade families.

You will be aware that tomorrow Everglade School is CLOSED FOR INSTRUCTION. This is due
to the Teacher Strike Day that is set down for tomorrow across New Zealand.

We are able to provide a limited amount of On-Site Supervision tomorrow. If you have tried
to arrange childcare, and have not been able to secure anything, go to the Community Feed
on HERO and register your child on the form provided.

Children attending supervision should bring the normal food and drink for a day at school.

On Friday school will resume as normal.





Next Tuesday 21 March we are celebrating World Downs Syndrome Day. This is an

opportunity to acknowledge difference across our community and wider. We are doing this

by having a

So see if you can dig up or pull out some bright socks for your child to wear that day.

Note: there is no cost and no money involved.

Nanogirl has come and gone, and left her mark in our pupils’ minds and

memories. She  has asked if we could do a follow-up survey. If you wish to

do this, then here is the link

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqvfb-rjCm8GCm-pWk4KGdoJuRzWK-oSt7CAwhf-VEmMFFSg/
viewform

Child turning five soon?

If you have a child turning five later in the year, and you live in the school

zone, please get in touch with us. This is especially the case if your child

turns five before the end of June. We are holding our two Transition

Sessions onTuesday 28 March and Wednesday 05 April, both from 9.15 to

10.45am. The sessions are for both children and parents.

If you know of a family living in zone whose child is turning five, then

encourage them to get in touch.

Enrolment is done online. Go to our website www.everglade.school.nz then hit the green

’Enrol’ button, followed by ‘Online Enrolment Form.’

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqvfb-rjCm8GCm-pWk4KGdoJuRzWK-oSt7CAwhf-VEmMFFSg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqvfb-rjCm8GCm-pWk4KGdoJuRzWK-oSt7CAwhf-VEmMFFSg/viewform
http://www.everglade.school.nz


Everglade School Masks

You may remember last year we sold a number of our ‘Everglade School’ masks.

These are good quality masks, with the Everglade logo printed on it.

Recently we have seen an increase in Covid illness across the community, as

well as other illnesses.

We do have a small supply of masks available. They are selling for $8 each, with

two for $15.

This is a ‘one off’ opportunity, and masks will be on sale until supply is finished.

Next newsletter: Wednesday 22 March

Regards

John Robinson

Principal


